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 Information Bulletin 3 

MAUI GREETING PARTIES 

Aloha Vic-Maui Skippers & Team Social Coordinators: 

Congratulations on your participation in this year’s Vic-Maui International Yacht Race.  The 
Lahaina Yacht Club is looking forward to your arrival!  A few things to know:   

 Each boat and crew will be welcomed to Maui with a Greeting Party, shortly after 
finishing, regardless of the time of day or night that the boat finishes.   

 Each boat will soon be receiving an individual email introducing the Skipper and the 
Team Social Coordinator to their Maui Greeting Team Leader.       

 Your Team Social Coordinator will be contacted again on Maui as your boat nears the 
finish line.  Your Team Social Coordinator is in turn tasked to alert the rest of your 
supporters, so that everyone can come to your Greeting Party.    

 Your Greeting Team will be providing food and beverages at your Greeting Party.  We 
will want a good idea of how many people will be there, whether we need to be 
concerned about any food allergies or food/drink preferences, and also any special 
requests, such as celebrating a birthday.  Hawaii’s minimum age for alcohol is 21, and 
we request your cooperation with respecting this law.    

 Your Greeting Team will become your new Maui friends.  For some of you, old 
friendships will be renewed as many of our Greeting Teams are reprising their roles 
from previous Vic-Maui races.  

Please tell your supporters who plan to be on Maui about:   

 the Waiting Wahine Luncheon on Tuesday July 17 
 the Vic-Maui Awards Banquet on Saturday July 21 

 after arriving on Maui, your Team Social Coordinator should check in at the Lahaina 
Yacht Club to pick up your information packet and LYC Temporary Membership cards, 
meet your Greeting Team Leader, and keep up on race updates.   

We are all looking forward to seeing you soon, and are most honored to host you on Maui!   

  

Mike Masterson     Patti Link  
LYC Vic-Maui Event Chair    Maui Head Greeter  
lyc-chair@vicmaui.org     mauigreetings@vicmaui.org   
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